
NO SUITCASING / EXHIBITOR POLICY 

 

Please be advised …  

 

APSA policy firmly restricts representatives or organizations that 

have not been assigned an official booth/tabletop exhibit space from 

soliciting business and/or distributing promotional materials of any 

type within the Exhibit Hall area or any other areas. 

 

Further, those organizations that have been assigned an official 

APSA exhibit booth(s)/tabletops(s) must conduct all business 

activities from within their assigned booth/tabletop space and may 

not impede traffic through the Exhibit Hall aisles and other areas. 


